
Good morning, today is Monday, December 11th  
 
Students, don’t forget that all food and drinks must be consumed in the commons.  This 
includes hot chocolate milk and all other drinks that are not water!  Please help us to 
keep Gateway clean and safe for all students. 
 
Attention Girls’ Basketball players and Wrestlers.  Make sure you have all your forms 
filled out in Rank One so you can participate in the next sports season.  Girls’ Basketball 
starts right after break and wrestling starts in February!  
 
There is a GIVE club meeting at lunch today.   
 
Congratulations to Macie Dean and Daniel Lawski for correctly identifying Shelfie’s 
location last week! You may come to the library today to claim your prize.   
 
There is a Yearbook Club meeting for reporters and communications committees on 
Tuesday.  Please make sure you have signed up for the activity bus or have a ride home 
at 4:00.  Reporters, make sure you have all of your interviews completed for the 
meeting! 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am able to announce to the Students and staff of Gateway 
Middle School the Student of the Month award recipients for the month of November.   
 
The 6th grade recipients are: 
Perlita Martinez 
Easton Shaw 
Dhanush Somayajulu 
 
The 7th grade recipients are: 
Darlina Phan 
Drew Mrus 
Karina Reddy 
 
The 8th grade recipients are: 
Jordan Brown 
Alexis Clark 
Jair Betancourt 
 
Congratulations. 
 
Following GBN please excuse the Student of the Month award winners to the counseling 
office to have their picture taken. 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character 


